December 10, 19435

Mrs., {lorence M. Hodder
1803 Phelns Place
Washington, D. C.

My dear Mrs, Iiodder:

I wish t0 thank you for your thoughtiu
in writing me on Decenmber l1l0th enclosing a
¢clipping regarding Allen Holmes.

-

4hinking that vou may have overlooked it,

weé enclose a c¢lipping from the Journal-lorld of
Degember 13tTh,

We shall appreciate it very much 1f in the
future you will send us anything you deem to be
of special interest.

Sinecerely you




